
Charlie Vettiner Ladies Golf League 
Fall Meeting 

October 14, 2015 
 
 

Mark Kemper, our pro, thanked the league for a successful season. He stated that our pace of 
play had improved greatly this summer with only 2 rounds lasting longer than 5 hours. Mark 
said if we play all of our rounds next season in under 5 hours, he will buy everyone a beer! 
(Sounds like a challenge to me ladies!!!) JoDee Eleson, Club President, thanked Mark and his 
staff for their great service. 
 
Liz Catlett ran the drawings for Door prizes. 
 
JoDee announced that the current officers of herself, Liz Catlett (vice president), and Elaine 
Hartmann (secretary) will continue to serve on the CVLGL Executive Board for the 2016 season. 
Linda Seiler (treasurer) is unable to continue her position, but Kathi McKeown volunteered to 
take Linda's place next year.  
 
Elaine Hartmann, Interclub Chair, announced Charlie Vettiner had won the Interclub trophy for 
2015 and all of the team members were asked to stand and be congratulated. 
 
JoDee awarded the Milestone Awards to members breaking 100 and 90 for the first time at 
Charlie Vettiner. Then she handed out the Players of the Month Awards which were presented 
to the player with the low net or low gross in each flight depending on the monthly contest as 
compiled by Janice Fennimore. 
 
Sandra Hartmann handed out the Ringers, Birdies, and Chip-Ins winners. 
 
JoDee handed out the Championship and President/Vice President Awards. 
 
JoDee thanked everyone for a good year and looks forward to a successful 2016. 
 
Elaine Hartmann reminded everyone that the Spring meeting would be March 30, 2016.  
 
 
As recorded by: 
Elaine Hartmann, Secretary 


